WOV 19 A D45

Utah Public Service Commission

As a customer of Rocky Mountain Power, | urge you to support the Office of
Consumer Service's position in Docket 20-035-04 to reduce rates for Utah
customers rather than increase them as proposed by the utility. The Office
has shown that by reducing the amount of profit and employing less costly
debt and equity ratios, Rocky Mountain Power could nearly eliminate the
entire need for a rate increase.

Thank you for ynixr consideration of Utahns who are deeply impacted by
this proposed mcrease and | urge you to support !ower rates for Utah
customers. .

With the threats from the Democratic Party of eliminating oil and fossii
fuels within two vears, it appears the gas and oil industry is looking to reap
all the money they possibly can, while they can. Along with the Social
Securty we worked for all our lives, that the Democrats want to take back,
it seems senior citizens will not be able to withstand the proposed rate
hikes that are being proposed by the gas and oil industry. Utility expenses,
food, doctor visits and medicine all increase at a much faster rate than
Social Security increases and that would just be another burden.

Thank yﬁu,

Richard Rngg

1632 Shivwits Drive

§t. George, Utah 84790
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Nov 19, 2020

Utah Public Service Commission
uT

Dear Public Service Commission,

As a customer of Rocky Mountain Power, | urge you to support the Office
of Consumer Service's position in Docket 20-035-04 to reduce rates for
Utah customers rather than increase them as proposed by the utility.
The Office has shown that by reducing the amount of profit and
employing less costly debt and equity ratios, Rocky Mountain Power
could nearly eliminate the entire need for a rate increase.

Thank you for your consideration of Utahns who are deeply impacted by
this proposed increase and | urge you to support lower rates for Utah
customers.

Sincerely,

Ms. Jenny Cox

4023 West 550 South

West Point, UT 84015

(801) 725-2535
granee1002cox@hotmail.com

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/ALGkd0zxjqwUqShBCs4eyXPCSkjBFON7xSYvTH1cubvdvY1AmiBG/u/0?ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=all&permthi...

7


mailto:granee1002cox@hotmail.com

11/19/2020 State of Utah Mail - Please reduce rates for Rocky Mountain Power customers (Docket 20-035-04)

PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please reduce rates for Rocky Mountain Power customers (Docket 20-035-04)
1 message

Jenny Cox <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> Thu, Nov 19, 2020 at 12:10 AM
Reply-To: Jenny Cox <granee1002cox@hotmail.com>
To: Utah Public Service Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Nov 19, 2020

Utah Public Service Commission
uT

Dear Public Service Commission,

As a customer of Rocky Mountain Power, | urge you to support the Office
of Consumer Service's position in Docket 20-035-04 to reduce rates for
Utah customers rather than increase them as proposed by the utility. As
we all have been impacted by this horrible pandemic, and as a senior
citizen on a limited income, | urge Rocky Mountain to stop making
increases and making it unaffordable for the majority of people.

Sincerely,

Ms. Jenny Cox

4023 West 550 South

West Point, UT 84015

(801) 725-2535
granee1002cox@hotmail.com
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